
THE WHITE HOUSE 

w /., s H ' N c" T 0 rJ 

March 17, 1982 

Dear Mr. Andrus: 

Thank you for your recent letter. I appreciate the 
interest which prompted you to write. 

Unfortunately, I do not have a listing of conservative 
organizations available for public distribution from 
the White House. You may, however, wish to contact 
officials at the Young Americans for Freedom, Woodland 
Road, Sterling, Virginia, as they may have some of the 
information which you seek. 

It was good of you to take the time to give me the 
benefit of your views concerning foreign affairs. You 
can be sure that I will keep your comments in mind 
during discussions with my colleagues. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Edgar Andrus 
Box 65EA, Route 4 
Folsom, LA 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 17, 1982 

Dear Holmes and Virginia: 

What a great evening you provided when 
we were in Santa Barbara with your 
cocktail party and dinner. It was so 
good to be with both of you again and 
see your continued enthusiasm for the 
President and what he is doing. 

We'll never forget that you helped make 
it all happen. 

Fondly, 

Mr. and Mrs. Holmes Tuttle 
1237 E. Mountain Drive 
Santa Barbara, California 93108 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 17, 1982 

Dear Mr. Chinn: 

Thank you for your recent letter. I appreciate your support for 
President Reagan and your concern for the success of his Program 
for Economic Recovery. 

As you may know, our economy has been suffering for the better 
part of the last decade from both high levels of inflation and 
high levels of unemployment. The President's economic program 
is designed to deal with both of these problems. The President's 
policies favoring tax and regulatory relief are aimed at pro­
viding the proper incentives, and at removing existing obstacles, 
to increased productivity in business and industry. Only by 
laying the groundwork for an expanding and healthy private sector 
can we overcome the hardship of unemployment and poverty. 

At the same time, President Reagan has insisted on reducing the 
growth of Federal expenditures and on maintaining the stable 
growth of the money supply. Only by insuring that the Federal 
government lives within its means can we break the inflationary 
spiral which has gripped our national economy. 

Each part of the President's Program for Economic Recovery is 
integral to the ultimate goal of creating an era of sustained 
real economic growth. Our economic problems are the result of 
years of mistaken policies; they will not be solved overnight. 
Yet, by remaining steadfast to the policies set down by President 
Reagan, we can solve our problems and once again regain our 
national destiny. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Vernon Chinn 
Rural Route 1, Box 383-C 
Bartlesville, OK 74003 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 









THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTOr' 

March 17, 1982 

Dear Mr. Dial: 

Thank you for your recent letter. I appreciate the 
concern which prompted you to write. 

One of the least pleasant experiences of working in 
Washington is the close-range view it affords of good 
citizens like you being caught up in a maze of bureau­
cratic red-tape and inefficiency. As you know, this 
Administration is committed to trimming and streamlining 
the Federal government so that it will once again be 
responsive to the needs ·of the American people. How­
ever, I am sure you will understand that it would be 
inappropriate for me to intervene in a case brought 
before a Federal agency for their adjudication. 

I hope that you will be able to resolve your situation 
in a manner which is satisfactory. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. B. c. Dial 
207 Danville Drive 
San Antonio, TX 78201 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



Mr. Micha.el Deaver 
Aide to the President 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20.500 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

February 10, 1982 
20? D:i.nville Drive 
San Antonio, Texas 78201 

As a foremost aide to the President, your concerns surpass 
those of the average citizen; however, I believe mine bears 
sufficiently upon President Reagan's policy goals and personal 
image to warrant your attention. 

At over 71 years of age, retiring after contributing to the 
Social Security fund since its beginning, I anticipated annuity 
from that fund as a significant portion of my retirement income. 
Instead, I have received no income whatsoever from it for al­
most .5 months since retirement, and am informed nothing will 
be received for another ? or 8 months. Neither the Kansas ~ity 
Social Security office {apparently having jurisdiction over this 
area) nor the Social Security Commissioner have responded to my 
letters asking for explanation or action. 

My situation parallels exactly, I believe, the President's 
policy goals for the System, that is, extending the individual's 
productive career pa.st age 6.5, allowing him to continue to con­
tribute to the fund and at the same time postpone drawing upon 
it. Treatment in my instance seems to absolutely deny this 
sound philosophy of encouraging maintenance of independence and 
self-support well into later years, with the expectation of some 
reward for having done so. 

If, in your opinion, this matter warrants presidential consider­
ation and action, I will appreciate your bringing it to the at­
tention of President Reagan. Please let me know if additional 
information is desired. 

Thank you. 

Very truly yours 
,. 7 , . 

/-') /t /(. ' 
/ ,_ ~ I... ~!\... . ... 
B. C. Dial 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 17, 1982 

Dear Mr. Medeiros: 

Thank you for writing to Mr. Deaver. He 
appreciates hearing from young people, but 
the schedule in the White House, unfortu­
nately, does not leave time for lengthy 
letters such as you have requested. Mr. Deaver 
is enjoying his job, finds it fulfilling and 
does meet with the President many times a day. 

At your request, I am enclosing an autographed 
picture of Mr. Deaver for your collection. 

Thanks again for writing. 

Sincerely, 

SHIRLEY MOORE 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Mr. Donald Dean Medeiros 
3700 ~ S. Byron Street 
Corona, CA 91720 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WA~,HINGTON 

March 17, 1982 

Dear Mrs. Leeter: 

Thank you for your recent letter. I appreciate the 
time you have taken to give me the benefit of your 
views concerning the use of alcohol in place of fossil 
fuels. 

Certainly, the continued availability of energy to 
the American people is a great concern for this Admin­
istration. It was good of you to bring an article 
concerning alcohol based fuels to my attention. You 
can be sure that it will receive serious consideration 
from the appropriate members of the government. 

With best wishes, 

Mrs. Charles Leeter 
7745 Pocanno 
Knoxville, TN 37919 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 





THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 17, 1982 

Dear Ms. Fox: 

Mrs. Deaver has asked me to thank you 
again for your kind offer of informal 
as well as formal assistance with her 
decorating. 

Since she is not in a position at this 
time to pursue definite plans, she will 
keep your services in mind for a later 
date when she may be able to seriously 
begin with specific projects. 

Again, thank you. 

Sincerely, 

SHIRLEY MOORE 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Ms. Kathleen S. Fox, President 
Kathleen Fox Designs, Inc. 
1530 North State Parkway 
Chicago, Illinois 60610 

: 





Interior~ and Spa..:c PJ.tnnin.~ 
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Mrs. Caroline Deaver 
The White House 
Washington, DC 

Dear Caroline: 

Desi 

February 25, 1982 

As I told you when we dined in Washington a few weeks ago, 
I would aid you in planning your new residence on an informal 
basis. If at a later date you wish to engage my services on a 
professional basis I would then submit my standard contract 
form for you to sign. 

Therefore what aid I furnish at this point is not to be 
charged for and I do hope I can be of some service. 

What I would need would be floor plans or a sketch showing 
room sizes. In addition please let me know color and style 
(modern, traditional or mix) preference. 

I shall submit as much material as I think you would need to 
make your purchases or at least allow you to shop. 

It was a delight meeting with you and Michael and I do hope 
the trauma of the decorating does not get you down! 

KSF/sz 

Sincerely yours , f ~1 

_ 

r:f~iP!/// -c}-)~ /V 
Kathleen S. Fox, President 
Kathleen Fox Designs, Inc. 
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W. J. P. CURLEY 

ROCKEF'ELLER CENTER 

630 FIFTH AVENUE 

Private 

Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Dear Mike: 

NEW YORK. N. Y. 10111 

(212) JU 2·1232 

TELEX 620472 

March 18, 1982 

I was delighted with my seat at lunch yesterday, and with the 
opportunity for a chat. It was very good to see you again. 

I realize that you are up to your ears in work, but if you are 
in this neighborhood and would like to put your feet up some evening, 
please come and have a quiet dinner with Taitsie and me. We would 
1 ove it. 

In the meantime, warmest wishes. 

Yours ever, 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 18, 1982 

Dear Mr. Donnelly: 

Thank you for your letter on behalf of 
Mr. William Shaw. I appreciate your 
interest in bringing to my attention 
qualified men such as Mr. Shaw. 

I have taken the liberty of forwarding 
your comments and Mr. Shaw's resume to 
Mr. E. Pendleton James, Di rector of 
Presidential Personnel, for review. 

Again, thank you for writing. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. James L. Donnelly 
69 West Washington Street 
Chicago, Illinois 60602 



JAMES L. DONNELLY 

6".9YI~~~ 
(f~ ~ 6"t/6"t/.2 

Mcuic.h 1 6 , 1 9 8 2 

The Hono4able Mic.hael Veave4 
The White Hou.6 e 
Wa-Ohing.ton V.C. 20599 

Vea4 Mik.e: 

1 am W4i.ting .thi-0 le.t.te4 on behal6 06 William Shaw, who 
I have had .the plea-Ou4e on k.nowing both p4one-0-0ionally and 
-0oc.ially 604 app4oxima.tely 6ive yea4-0, who-0e 4e-Oume I am 
enc.lo-0ing he4ein. 

Bill 604 .the la-0.t 6ive yea4-0 ha-0 been Vi4ec..to4 06 
Indu-O.t4ial Rela.tion.6 604 .the Illinoi.6 Manu6ac..tu4e4-0' A-0-0oc.ia.tion, 
du4ing whic.h .time I have -Oe4ved a-0 Gene4al Coun-0el and a-0 a 
C.On-Oequenc.e have had an opp04.tuni.ty .to W04k. veny c.lo-Oely with 
him on legi-0la.tive ma.t.te4-0. He ha-0 exc.ellen.t leaden-0hip 
c.apabili.tie-0 with 6ac.ili.ty .to ac.c.ep.t and delegate ne-0pon-0ibili.ty. 
He i-0 people-o4ien.ted and 6unc..tion-0 equally well with .tho-0e 
-Oenio4 .to him and with -0ubo4dina.te-0. 

Bill i-0 in.te4e-O.ted in wonk.Ing on .the White Hou-0e -0.ta66 
ei.the4 in c.ong4e-0-0ional 4ela.tion-0 o4 a-0 liai-0on .to -0pec.ial 
in.te4e-O.t gnoup-0. While I 4ec.ognize .thi-0 might no.t be in youn 
a4ea 06 ne.6pon-0ibili.ty, I would appnec.ia.te i.t i6 you would be 
Rind enough .to pu.t i.t in .the hand.6 06 .the app4op4ia.te people. 

JLV:j-0 
Enc.: 

~· 

-1a.meo L. Vonnelly 

P.S. Have been wonk.Ing ha4d fion Von Tot.ten who i.6 
nunning in .the pnimany .today fion Lieu.tenant 
Govenno4. 

" \ 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 18, 1982 

Dear Jim: 

Thanks for sending along the proof of your 
volunteerism ad to appear nationally April 
5th. I have taken the liberty of forward­
ing this material to Jay Moorhead, who is 
Special Assistant to the President for Pri­
vate Sector Initiative. I'm sure he will be 
most interested. 

Thanks again for your thoughtfulness. 

Mr. James C. Bowling 
Philip Morris Inc. 
100 Park Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 10017 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



PHILIP MORRIS 
INCORPORATED 

100 PARK AVENUE, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10017 

JAMES C.BOWLINO 
SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT 

ASSISTANT TO THE 

CHAIRMAN Of' THE: BOARD 

March 12, 1982 ~ 

~~t&r" 
u Dear Mike: 

Here, as promised, is a proof of our 
Volunteerism Ad that will start appearing 
nationally on April 5. It will run in 
thought-leader publications including: 

TIME 
NEWSWEEK 
U.S.NEWS & WORLD REPORT 
BUSINESS WEEK 
FORBES 
FORTUNE 
COLUMBIA JOURNALISM REVIEW 
SATURDAY REVIEW 
HARPERS 
ATLANTIC 
NATIONAL REVIEW 
NEW REPUBLIC 
U. S. TOBACCO JOURNAL 
LOUISVILLE 
COMMONWEALTH 
WASHINGTONIAN 
EDITOR & PUBLISHER 
BROADCASTING 

It was a great treat to see you and 
be with you at Kennedy Center last night. 
Let me know when I can be of service. 

Best personal regards • 

• 
C~ly, 

J~~- Bowling 

Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
Assistant to the Presicent 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20500 

att. 
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